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The meeting was held in the Municipal Office Council Chambers, Kenilworth. 

 
Members Present: Steve McCabe, Chair 
 Sherry Burke 
    Dan Yake 
 
Also Present:  Karren Wallace, Clerk- Secretary 
 Michael Givens, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Catherine Conrad, Deputy Clerk 
 Neal Morris, Drainage Superintendent 
 
RESOLUTION CoR2017-001 
Moved by: Member Yake 
Seconded by: Member Burke 
THAT the Court of Revision for Bruce Eden Drain be convened at 7:01 p.m. 
CARRIED 
 
Chair McCabe welcomed everyone and advised the Court of Revision of the 
Township of Wellington North was meeting for the purpose of considering and 
determining appeals from the revised assessments regarding By-law Number 
068-17 (Bruce Eden Drain).  
 
Neal Morris, Drainage Superintendent, explained that the Ministry of 
Transportation of Ontario (MTO) questioned the area they were assessed, being 
the entire length, when only 65% of the road flows into the drain. The revised 
schedules account for the change is assessment. The total increase to private 
property owners is approximately $600 to $700. 
 
Karren Wallace, Clerk-Secretary, advised that impacted owners were advised of 
the Court of Revision meeting. No written appeals were received.  
 
RESOLUTION CoR2017-002 
Moved by: Member Burke 
Seconded by: Member Yake 
THAT the Court of Revision concur with the K. Smart Associated Limited report 
and Engineer-revised assessment schedules A, B, C and Appendix A for the 
Bruce Eden Drain (Part Lot 34, Concession EOSR – former Township of Arthur). 
CARRIED 
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RESOLUTION CoR2017-003 
Moved by: Member Yake 
Seconded by: Member Burke 
THAT the Court of Revision convened to consider the Bruce Eden Drain be 
adjourned at 7:07 p.m. 
CARRIED 
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